Statement from the Port Washington-Saukville Board of Education

Dear Community Members:

On behalf of the Port Washington–Saukville School Board, we would like to thank residents for considering the solution available to voters on April 7.

We are pleased that the board was able to find a solution that meets the needs of the district, and also appreciated having an open dialogue with individual community members and hearing a variety of different views on how to address the opportunities and challenges that we face together.

The board will continue its commitment to the educational priorities of the district, and to making the most of every single dollar invested by residents into their public schools.

With that, we want to thank you again for your consideration of the solutions presented during the election. We look forward to continued conversations on the future of the Port Washington—Saukville School District. Our District website and Facebook page will post periodic construction updates.

Best Regards,

Port Washington-Saukville School Board